
Week 13

Brambles Team

Week 13 6th-10th Dec
Robins

Week 14 13th-17th Dec
Decorations

Home Learning: Why not feed 
the birds in your garden or on your 
windowsill?  Also why not follow the 
Brambles Hygge Advent Calendar at 
home: take a wintery walk and sing 
along to some Christmas songs over 

the weekend.

Christmas Cards the 
children wish to send 

each other, can be 
posted in the Brambles 
post box. Please make 

sure you put the child’s 
name and colour group. 
Name lists have been 

sent out.

No Christmas assembly 
this year due to Covid.

Brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk

01480 375063 
option 2

Brambles

Topic: ‘Autumn’  Main Text: ‘Robins Winter Song’ by 
Suzanne Barton

This weeks special snack:
Warm toasted crumpets with 

jam to look like a robin red breast

This week we have enjoyed learning all about robins.

We have learnt that robins have a round head, large 
dark eyes, an orange or red breast that is a pattern 
and is totally unique to each bird. A baby robin is 
called a fledgling and are not born with a red breast.
We discovered that robins eat worms and insects as 
well as fruit and seeds so are omnivores. Robins build 
round nests from moss and leaves. 

We would like to share why we ask 
your children to arrive dressed for 
the weather, why we play outside 
every day and why we keep our 

classroom well ventilated. This is even 
more important with the new variant 
and increased cases of Covid in our 
area. Please read this article as to 

the benefits of outdoor play: 
https://www.galwaychildcare.com/uplo
adedfiles/Outdoor_Play_Matters.pdf


